## Master Planning Committee of University of Alaska Fairbanks

## MEMORANDUM

Date:

August 3, 2009

To:

Brian Rogers, Chancellor

Date

From:

Rich Boone, Chair

Rich Boon

Re:

MPC Recommendation 2009-08 - Traffic Analysis of South Tanana

Loop and Alumni Drive

On July 30, 2009, the Master Planning Committee discussed campus growth, the potential future change in use of some existing facilities, and current traffic patterns. MPC passed the following recommendation (9-1):

"The Master Planning Committee recommends that a full traffic analysis of South Tanana Loop and Alumni Drive be conducted."

If you are in agreement with the MPC recommendation as stated above, please indicate your approval at the top portion of this document.

dlm